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Glorify His name. As the fall has arrived, I thank you all for all your prayers and support. I’m able to continue 
my work because of it. Please pray for my continued work and for my financial support. 
 

 

 
 

 

 

I was able to attend some training sessions and a 
summer camp, and I’d like to give my report to you. 
 

 

Japanese VBS（Vacation Bible School） 

 In August, I taught a VBS class for 6 and 7 year olds. 
We learned Psalm 23, The Lord is My Shepherd. My 

class consisted of children 
who had never gone to 
church, but they all enjoyed 
learning, and singing 
worship songs. I hope to 

start teaching the Gospels to the Nichigo children. 
Please pray for the children 

 

 

JEMS Warm Beach ～JXJ Camp～ 

I joined the Warm Beach Christian Conference, JXJ 
camp in Washington State from 8/10-21. Every 
year, many unsaved 
Japanese students 
come to this camp. 
This year about 25 
unsaved young people 
came. Mr. and Mrs. 
Shimizu and the pastor from Kaneda church were 
the guest speakers, and they spoke of how God has 
created every one of us, and how there is hope in 
Jesus if you believe in Him. In small groups, there 
were some students who opened their hearts for 
the first time.  
 
 

East Coast Family Camp 

Ten east coast churches that have Japanese 
ministries and two Japanese 
ministries got together to 
have a family camp. This year, 
Pastor Kuroda from Kitahama 
International Bible Church 

spoke on “The Middle East that You Don’t See, and 
the behind the scenes influence of the European 

Nations”. His emphasis was on John 1:5 – “There is 
a light in the darkness.”  Although I attended alone, 
God blessed me with many new friends from 
meetings with my small group and meal times. I 
hope to continue meeting people from other 
churches across the country. 

 

 

 

 Mount Hermon Conference 2016 

I’d like to thank you for praying for me about Mount 
Hermon Conference 2016. There were 45 people at 
the Nichigo session, of which 16 were new.  I, along 
with many others, experienced blessings from God.  I 
hope that many will be able to attend next year. 
Mount Hermon Conference 2017 
July 2nd (Sun.)-July 8th (Sat.) 
 

 Abiding Legacy 
We had a JEMS 66th anniversary luncheon in Pasadena 
on 9/24. 230 people who attended Mount Hermon, 
worship concerts, sports tournaments and other 
evangelical events came. 
 

 The 16th RJC International Conference 2017 

Feb.16th （Thus.）―18th （Sat.） Calvary Chapel La Habra 

 Stand Women’s Conference 2017 

Feb.25th （Sat.） Wintersburb Presbyterian Church 
 

 

 

 

* Pray for God’s continued blessings on the 
unsaved. 

* Pray for Nichigo networking to spread in USA. 
* Pray that we’ll be able to send a short term 

mission team to Japan. 
* Pray for me that I can have sufficient support for 

my job. 
 

 

JEMS Nichigo Coordinator, Minako Fujimoto 

Jesus to Every Japanese, Jesus Everyday 
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〈Prayer Request〉 

 

Summer camp 2016 

Other Reports & Announcements 

JXJ キャンプ 

If you are able to financially partner 
with me, make the check out to 
GVBC, and indicate in the memo 
line: Minako Fujimoto. 


